
Busy times in 2B! 

Earlier this term we visited the Sustainability Centre in Mt Nelson. 

We learnt some very important facts about water and what we can do to conserve it. 

 

 

 

 

 

We also had a great time creating 

dams and waterways in the loose 

parts area. 

 

 

 

NAIDOC Week was a 

time for learning about 

Aboriginal culture. We 

danced and made 

damper on the camp 

fire. 

 

  As part of our water study, we have conducted 

 an experiment to see how transpiration 

 works in the water cycle. 

 

 

 

This week we are learning all about Fire Safety. 

This is what a fire fighter looks like when they have their 

protective gear on. Their breathing sounds very funny. 

 


